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Is your grade 6 student interested in what junior high school will be like?  Are you wondering 

about academic standards and what program options are available for your child?  Then 

please join us for an information meeting on the daily life of a junior high student! 

 

April 20, at 7:00 pm​, Ecole McTavish Junior High School will host an information meeting for 

parents of all Fort McMurray students in Grade 6 looking at what Ecole McTavish offers.  

 

Principal Scott Barr:  “This is a great way you to come out and see our school, hear our 

presentation for students and what we do during their school tour, in addition to answering 

any questions you or your child may have about junior high school and what is offered. This 

night is very well attended and parents come away with answers to many of their questions 

about moving to junior high. Some of the topics discussed include; Academic Excellence at 

EMT, Performing and Fine Arts Programs, Engineering and Robotics Options/Clubs, Athletic 

Academy and Sports Programs (Hockey, Soccer, and Dance Academies with on-site 

registration!) as well as our Flex Program. Information on daily life of a student at our school 

will also be shared and much much more!” 

 

We look forward to having you join us on ​April 20th at 7:00 pm​ for a great night of 

information and sharing why becoming a part of our Ecole McTavish family is the best place 

for your child to continue their education! 
 

Where:  Ecole McTavish Junior High School, 352 Parsons Creek Drive 

When:  7:00 pm. Monday, April 20th, 2015  
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For additional information contact: 
Scott Barr, Principal, Ecole McTavish Junior High School 
780-790-1100 
scott.barr@fmpsd.ab.ca 
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